
 

117419, Moscow, Donskaya sq., bld. 1      Telephone: 954-10-10 

 

№ 90 

July 12
th

, 1995 

 

To the Chairman of the Board 

of the “YACONTO” Сompany 

Yakunin S.P. 

 

 

 

Respected Sergey Pavlovich ! 

 

Let us express to you our heartfelt gratitude and appreciation for your 

concern for the restoration of the architectural ensemble – monument of the 

XVI century Donskoy Monastery. 

We wish you health, God’s help in your labors, spiritual joy and 

salvation. 

 

 

 

(The Russian text of this letter is an original.) 


